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SACRAMENTO, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Inszone Insurance Services: a rapidly 
growing, national provider of benefits, personal and commercial lines insurance, 
announced today the acquisition of Austin Insurance. 

Established in 2005 by Cole Austin, Austin Insurance has provided quality insurance 
services in Grand Prairie, TX for over a decade. Cole Austin is a born and raised Grand 
Prairie resident, he attended Grand Prairie High School and received a Business 
Management degree from the University of Texas at Arlington. Through the years 
Austin Insurance was able to provide multiple insurance products to the Grand Prairie 
area as well as stimulate economic growth and create jobs for the owner’s hometown. 

Operations for Austin Insurance will continue under Inszone Insurance’s Dallas location. 
Customers will continue to receive the same service they are used to under the Inszone 
Insurance brand. 

“Austin Insurance has built a strong reputation across Grand Prairie as a trusted partner 
for residents to protect their assets,” said Chris Walters, CEO of Inszone Insurance 
Services. “This acquisition is another important step in our growth in the Lone Star State 
as we continue to identify and invest in agencies that will help provide and offer 
increased services and options to our customer base.” 

Inszone Insurance is expected to announce several acquisitions as well as new 
locations in the upcoming months. 

Founded in 2002 and headquartered in Sacramento, California, Inszone is a full-service 
insurance brokerage firm which provides a broad array of property & casualty 
insurance, along with employee benefits solutions. With a strong, experienced 
management team, Inszone continues to grow organically, as well as through 
acquisitions. With 37 locations across California, Arizona, Nevada, Utah, Colorado, 
Michigan, Missouri, Texas and Illinois, the company is looking to further expand 
throughout the United States. 

For more information about Inszone, please visit www.inszoneinsurance.com. 
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